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Third Avenue Playhouse to Partner With United Way of Door County 
 
 
“United Way Night at the Theater” is set for Friday evening, October 10th. TAP’s ‘Stage Door 
Theatre Company’ is presenting The Fantasticks, the world’s longest running musical. 
 
A “Fantastick” opportunity for friends of United Way to support two great organizations. Third 
Avenue Playhouse is donating 10% of ticket sales from that evening to United Way, if you 
mention “United Way” when you reserve your tickets. 
 
To order tickets to see this wonderful musical, simply call the box office at 920-743-1760 by 
September 10th and mention “United Way”. Tickets are for sale at $25.00 each.  
 
“We are pleased to be working with Third Avenue Playhouse again,” commented Amy Kohnle, 
United Way Executive Director. “They are a great non-profit partner in the community.” 
 
For more information on the musical or on United Way of Door County, please contact them at 
920-746-9645 or info@unitedwaydc.com or www.unitedwaydc.com. 
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